

M-S PTO Newsletter



September 2021

Welcome and Introduction

The M-S PTO welcomes you to a new school year in the Mahomet-Seymour school district! The M-S PTO is the parent-teacher organization for the Mahomet-Seymour elementary schools, Middletown Prairie and Lincoln Trail. We are families, school staff and community members who work together to provide resources, funding, programs, & volunteers to benefit our children's educational experience. We have many ways you can help us support the schools!

Dates to Remember

Sept 1-13: Dawg Walk Fundraiser

Sept 2: M-S PTO Meeting @ MPE (6:30pm)

Sept 24: Lincoln Trail Dawg Walk Celebration

Oct 1: Middletown Prairie Dawg Walk

Celebration

Volunteer

General Volunteer Opportunities

There are many committees and volunteer opportunities within PTO, such as Book Fair, Food for Teachers, the MPE Reading Incentive Program, and many others. If you would like to receive information about specific programs, when other opportunities arise to help or just to receive our newsletter, submit this form, https://m-spto.org/volunteersignup/.

Room Parent

This year we are recruiting parents or guardians for each classroom to help their student's classroom teacher communicate volunteering opportunities with the other families, arrange or recruit help with planning the 4 classroom parties throughout the year, and serve as a contact between the classroom teacher and the PTO.

If you are interested, please submit this form, https://m-spto.org/roomparents/, by August 31.

PTO Meetings

General Assembly meetings are bi-monthly and all may attend. They are help the first Thursday of the month at 6:30pm in the board room at Middletown Prairie Elementary. Our meetings for this school year are scheduled on these dates:

- September 2nd, 6:30 PM
- November 4th, 6:30 PM
- February 3rd, 6:30 PM
- April 7th, 6:30 PM



Dawg Walk

On September 1st, we'll be kicking off our only school-wide fundraiser, Dawg Walk. There are no dogs involved other than our Bulldog students. Students will collect funds to earn prizes and experiences at school. More information will be sent next week.

Communication

Email: msptoboard@gmail.com

Website: https://m-spto.org

Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/mahometpto